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Dear Green Hills Families,

September is here! | hope that our students have enjoyed a summer of adventure, rest, and
relaxation. Green Hills School is ready to welcome everyone back for an exciting year, including our
incoming kindergarteners (the GHS class of 2031!)

Below is some information and reminders to help make next week a smooth transition back to
school.

e Drop off and pick up procedures for non-bus riders

o Student entrance begins at 8:10 am and homeroom starts at 8:17 am

o Staff members will welcome students to exit cars and enter the building

o Parent pick up begins at 3:00 pm

o K-4 students will be dismissed through the gym lobby doors

o 5th-8th grade students will be dismissed through the main entrance lobby
e Breakfast and Lunch

o Breakfast is available for purchase each day for $2.00

o Student lunch is available for $3.35 or $2.50 for an entree only

o Free and reduced lunch is offered for families in need. Please complete the

paperwork located on the Parent Portal.

e Back to School Night(s)

o Tuesday 9/20 for grades K-4

o Thursday 9/22 for grades 5-8

| want to also welcome new staff members to Green Hills School. We are excited to have the

following professionals join our team:
e Ms. Kelly Edsall- School Psychologist
e Mr. Drew Vanderzee- Director of Building and Grounds
e Ms. Candy Groth- Paraprofessional
e Mr. Joshua Simmons- Daytime Custodian
e Mr. Matt Shatrowska- Evening Custodian

Finally, | want to share my own enthusiasm for the upcoming school year! There is so much to
look forward to for our students and families. Our Mustangs will continue to excel both in and out of the
classroom, including on the field during our inaugural middle school co-ed soccer season! We will
continue to recognize students who model the character traits that make Green Hllls special through the
Green and Gold Awards. Most importantly we will strive to make meaningful connections that build
confidence and empathy, promoting the well-being of our entire community.

Enjoy the remaining days of summer! Have a relaxing Labor Day Weekend!

Sincerely,
Jon Paul Bollette

Principal/Coordinator of Instruction
Green Hills School



